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Grove School





Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that we have successfully recruited for the Headteacher position at Grove School, to replace Mrs Matty when she leaves this summer.

The vacancy was advertised internally and externally to ensure we would attract the best candidates possible and after the short listing and subsequent interview process we are pleased to announce we have appointed Ms J Baker as Headteacher from September 2022.

The governing body have ratified this appointment and we are all in agreement that Ms Baker is the right person to build on the solid foundations established at Grove, initially through Dr Winkley’s headship and then by Mrs Matty who has been our Headteacher since 1998.

You will all know Ms Baker and the excellent work she has done as both Deputy Head and Acting Head at Grove for several years. This represents an excellent opportunity to grow our school further, which I am confident Ms Baker will achieve. Ms Baker knows our school as well as anyone and will always strive to do the best for our children.

The governing body will fully support Ms Baker, the teaching staff, and all other staff at Grove to deliver a complete learning experience at Grove, that will not only maintain the excellent standards already in place, but to build on them to benefit not only our children, but all staff, parents and the community as a whole.

I would like to take this opportunity to whole-heartedly thank Mrs Matty for everything she has done and achieved at Grove. She has invested a large part of her life in growing Grove into an amazing school at the heart of Handsworth, overcoming many challenges, and there is no doubt we will miss her leadership greatly.  That said, Mrs Matty will leave behind an excellent senior leadership team, curriculum leaders and teaching staff that are second to none. We are confident that Ms Baker will be well supported to be a successful head at Grove.

Kind regards,

Kamran Arshad

Chair of Governors

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB
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